

Friars Primary Foundation School

Webber Street London SE1 ORF T: 020 7207 1807

E: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk
W: www.friarsprimaryschool.com

Twitter: @FriarsSE1

Friday 11th November 2022

Dear parents and carers,

Following our letter of 14th October, informing you that the soft federation agreement with The Bridges is finishing at the end of this year, we are writing to let you know the interim arrangements for the senior leadership of the school.

We are pleased to inform you that Jo Wratten will become Acting Headteacher of Friars, while Susannah Bridges and Claire Foster will both be Acting Deputy Heads. They will lead the school from January 2023 until future leadership arrangements are finalised. We are confident that Jo, Susannah and Claire will provide strong leadership and be fully supported by everyone at the school.

As a Governing Board we are passionate about the quality of the learning experience that the children receive. We acknowledge that the opportunity to work closely with other schools, sharing and developing ideas, has been a beneficial experience for Friars. We are keen to ensure that the future arrangements build on the current high standards and new ideas, whilst maintaining a continued focus on the development and wellbeing of the children.

Once we have finalised the future leadership of the school, we will of course inform you of our decision.

Best Wishes,

Friars' Governing Board.